President's

Message

July 22, 2025
RE: CPOA LEADERSHIP CHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear Valued CPOA Member,

After more than 10.5 years serving CPOA, our Executive Director, Shaun Rundle, has provided notice
to the Board of Directors that he is taking a new career opportunity, and his last day with CPOA will be
Friday, August 8, 2025.

| first want to thank Shaun for his many years of service to CPOA, and for all you have done for the
24,000+ members of this organization and the executive team. While you will be missed, we wish you
the best for you and your family in the future.

Prior to his departure, Shaun will work with an Interim Executive Director, Mr. Greg Wilson, who will
start with CPOA on August 15t After a thorough discussion and background process with Greg, the
Executive Committee of the Board of Directors selected Greg for a nine-month duration as Interim
Executive Director through April 30, 2026.

During this time, Greg will be able to capitalize on more than 20 years in association management, and
he is a Certified Association Executive (CAE), and has a Master of Public Policy Administration degree.
Greg has served in both Interim and Permanent Executive Director roles in his past and served as
Director of Operations for nearly 5 years with the California District Attorneys Association (CDAA).

While CPOA navigates our next year of training, events, and the eventual return of COPSWEST, Greg’s
interim placement will also allow the already small staff the ability to have some breathing room and
focus on the valued benefits to our members while the Board assesses a plan for the next permanent
Executive Director.

Thank you again Shaun for all you have given to CPOA, and welcome Greg! We look forward to the
guidance and expertise you will bring to the association during your Interim tenure.

Sincerely,

AL L

Chief Neil Cervenka
2024-2025 President
California Peace Officers’ Association (CPOA)



